F.No.A-33-1/2019-TS I (June)

Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Bureau

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 13t June, 2019
To,

Shri B Arun Kumar,

No. 524, 3+ Floor, $.8. Plaza,

F-Block, Sahakar Nagar Main Road,
Sahakar Nagar, Bangalore,Pin-560092,
Karnataka,

Mobile No. 7904536338

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.
Sir |

I refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED/R/2019/51325 dated
07.06.2019 received in this Division on 10.06.2019.

2. The information sought is not available with the undersigned as the matter
comes under the purview of National Testing Agency (NTA). Therefore, your RTI
application is being transferred under Section 6(3) of the RTI Act, 2005 to the
CPIO/PIO, National Testing Agency (NTA) for furnishing the requisite information to
you directly. This Ministry has not released any funds specifically for the purpose.

3. Appeal if, any may be preferred within 30 days of receipt of this reply to Shri
Prashant Agarwal, Director (IITs), Department of Higher Education, Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001, who is the First Appellate Authority.
)

(Kundan Nath)
Under Secretary & CPIO

Copy to:-

(i) CPIQ/PIO, National Testing Agency, C-20, 1A/8, Sector-62, IITK  Outreach
Centre, Noida-201309



